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Crystal Card

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 4:12 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK  Docket 150001

Please add the below consumer correspondence to Docket 150001. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: laurielliot@aol.com [mailto:laurielliot@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 9:56 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: We do not want to pay for fracking! 
 
Lauri Elliot 
221 Tupelo Rd. 
Naples, FL 34108-3309 
 
 
February 12, 2015 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
  
 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of my input on this important decision.  I hope we the citizens can count on you to 
protect Floridians by denying FPL's Woodford proposal.  It is bad for our environment as well  
as the economy!   Do the right thing! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lauri Elliot 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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